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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



5th February 2018
Dear Parents and Carers
Y6 London Trip Reminder
I am writing to remind all parents that to secure a place for your child on this London trip, a non-refundable deposit of £40.00 is required by 9th February. A further £50.00 will need to be paid by 23rd March, and the final payment of £60.00 by 25th May.   Parents can pay interim payments between the dates outlined above. 
If you need to make any financial arrangements or talk about any concerns or questions you may have. Please don’t hesitate to speak Mr Jackson or Mrs Ackerley. 

Assuring you of your best intentions at all times.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher
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